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All Residents of Hilton Township are advised that effective Thursday, June 1, 2023 

the Minister of Natural Resources and Forestry has put a Restricted Fire Zone 

(RFZ) order in place for our area.  It is a temporary measure to prevent human-

caused fires when the fire hazard is extreme or when firefighting resources are 

limited.   

All previously issued municipal fire permits are suspended until the MNRF lifts the 

RFZ. 

What you cannot do: 

• Have campfires (even in outdoor fire grate, fire place or fire pit) 

• Burn grass or wood debris 

• Use burn barrels 

Please contact your local Fire Management Headquarters for more information. 

Report a fire in a restricted zone 

Report a fire in a Restricted Fire Zone (except in a campground or provincial park) to your local 

ministry district office.               

https://www.ontario.ca/page/fire-management-offices
https://www.ontario.ca/page/ministry-northern-development-mines-natural-resources-and-forestry-regional-and-district-offices
https://www.ontario.ca/page/ministry-northern-development-mines-natural-resources-and-forestry-regional-and-district-offices

	Report a fire in a restricted zone

